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It is a joy to greet you.  It is our desire that in receiving this letter you are enjoying of 

very good health because in this time this is what we need the most to keep working in 

the work of God and we always are praying for each one of you.   

 

God have us the opportunity to start a New Year in which we know that there is a work 

to do and we are sure that the hand of God will be with each one of us.  January 3, we 

started the services in person in our church here in El Salvador with all the necessary 

health protocols in which we divided in three groups of our congregation by areas to 

stop having too much people at the same time in the tem-

ple.   

 

God has blessed us in the month of January we have had an 

average of 120 people each Sunday adding all of them in the 

three services.  We have started to have evangelistic ser-

vices in the church on Saturdays passing out 50 invitations 

in a specific area and everyone that comes we give a bag 

of food and as well we give them the Gospel teaching 

them the plan of salvation and glory to God this month we 

have had more than 85 saved. Your prayers are important 

because each week we spend around 250 dollars in food.   

 

As well each family of the church is given a bag of food at 

the end of the month to help them a little in the financial 

part.  In this year we added 4 missionaries that we will 

start to support which is a total of 16 missionaries.   

 

In addition, last Sunday the 31st, we celebrated the anni-

versary of our church which is 13 years preaching the 

Word of God in this place as a church.  We keep meeting like always with the necessary 

means of health using face masks, gel, taking temperature, social distancing and as well 

with the care of our God.   

 

Also we ask your prayers because we are 

working with the legal paperwork of our 

church in which we advancing the proc-

ess.  God bless you to each one of you. We 

love you much in the Lord.   

 

Salguero Family 
Missionaries in Metapan, El Salvador 

Email: 
misionerossalguero10@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

Fundamental Baptist Home 

Missions 
 

P. O. Box 1510 

Bessemer City, NC 28016 

 

fbhm@bellsouth.net 

www.fbhm.org 

Phone: 704-629-4176 

mailto:fbhm@bellsouth.net
file:///C:\Users\Owner\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary%20Internet%20Files\Content.IE5\Downloads\www.fbhm.org

